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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Legislative Bureau hereby gives notice to the general public that the 
Senate Committees on Resources, Economic Development and Programs 
(REDP) and Judiciary, Government, Law and Federal Relations (JGLFR) 
Joint Public Hearing scheduled for Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 5:00 p.m. 
at the Senate Chamber will prioritize individuals providing oral 
testimony due to public health guidelines issued by the CNMI COVID-19 
Task Force. 
 
Members of the general public may view the joint public hearing live on 
the following media outlets: 
 

• Legislature Channels:  
o Analog Subscribers-23  
o TiVo Subscribers-117  
o Docomo TV App/DVT Subscribers-16  

 

• Official Northern Marianas Commonwealth Legislature Facebook social 
network page @cnmilegislature or www.facebook.com/cnmilegislature 

 
The public hearing will promptly begin on time. Attendees providing oral 
testimonies are requested to plan accordingly for temperature check and 
sign-in procedures. The general public is encouraged to submit written 
testimonies via email to tagabuelj.la@gmail.com. 
 
 
 
 


